
MEMO 
 

 

 

 

DATE: SEPTEMBER 21, 2020 

 

 

TO:  DR. BARTELT and  

  SCHOOL BOARD MEMBERS     

 

 

FROM: GREG LEYDEN,  

DIRECTOR of BUILDINGS and GROUNDS 

 

 

RE:  2020-2021 SNOW REMOVAL CONTRACT  

 

 

Our snow plowing contractor, TNT Landscape Construction Inc., is looking to renew our snow 

removal agreement with them for the next winter season. Our last contract ended at the conclusion 

of the last season. The 2020 thru 2021 charge will be $795.00 per snow event for all three 

buildings. This represents an approximate increase of two percent per snow event over last year’s 

contract.  Last season snow removal costs were approximately $16,000.00.  

 

 

Based on our past successful relationship with TNT Landscape Construction, Inc. I will be 

renewing the snow removal contract for the 2020-2021 winter season with TNT.  

 

 

 

 


